February
2025

Resident Birthdays
Carol Wallace 02/03
Rosemary Deaton 02/21

Happy Anniversary

Shelby & Betty Belcher
02/13

Employee Birthdays
Martina Currin 02/10
Donna Mason 02/13

Shirley Bratcher 02/16

T1apPY

v Sleptine’s
Day

Save the Date
February 11th 10:30 am
SVB Church Senior Gathering
February 13th 6:00 pm
Music with Two of a Kind
February 27th 2:00 pm
Music with Jim and Nancy

RobinBro oke ?

SENIOR LIVING

Letter from the
Executive Director

February means we are one month closer to Spring. | feel
confident that everyone feels the same as | do about getting rid of
the winter we have had so far. | am also excited about some
upcoming changes coming up at RobinBrooke.

We will be transitioning our current in house TV provider to
Groove TV at the end of February. This will allow residents easier
use of television to access regular cable and streaming platforms
with one remote control.

We will be working with Select Rehab to provide outpatient rehab
services in our exercise room to anyone with a need.

Also, Angela Clater APRN is now available to treat residents at
RobinBrooke through her new employer, Curana Health.

Both Select Rehab and Curana Health will be presenting their
services at a resident and family meeting on Tuesday, February 11
at 2:00 pm in the dining room. Curana and Select Rehab will be
billed by the respective organizations to your Medicare or
managed care insurance.

And lastly, we expect to start medication administration in the
month of February in our Open Arms Memory Care Neighborhood.
Thank you again for your patience with this matter. We will work
with families in Open Arms individually on this transition.

We are looking forward to these positive changes so we can better
serve everyone at RobinBrooke.

Crystal Hamilton
Executive Director

201 Harmony Way, Elizabethtown, KY 42701



Family Meetings

Family Meeting Dates, Times and Presenters:

o &) IMPORTANT
Tuesday, February 11th at 2:00 pm y  MESSAGE

Groove TV: Groove TV will allow residents easier access to regular cable and streaming
services with one remote control.

Select Rehab: A national leader in therapy services, Select Rehab, will be able to provide
outpatient physical, occupational and speech therapy services to the residents at
RobinBrooke.

Angela Clater, APRN: Angela will be able to provide care to the residents at
RobinBrooke in their own home.

Thursday, February 20th at 6:00 pm:

Beth Lancaster, LPN, with Caretenders will be presenting on Alzheimer's/Dementia Care
and a program, Active Mind, to help care for residents living with dementia, memory
issues, falls, confusion and/or behavioral issues. Please RSVP to Cindy Kennedy, Life
Engagement Director / Open Arms, by Monday, February 17th. This will allow Beth to
know how many guests will be attending and how many packets to have ready.

I Reminders I

Ambassador of the Quarter Nominations b B k
Don't forget to stop by the Concierge desk and nominate a staff I{O 1INDIrooKe

member for Ambassador of the Quarter, who exemplifies the SENIOR LIVING

Arcadia qualities and values of teamwork, accountability, integrity, Owned & Operated by
respect, and safety. If you need assistance please ask Crystal ARCADIA
Hamilton, Executive Director or one of the department managers. Communities

Outings

If tickets must be purchased in advance or we have to RSVP in advance and you have
committed to going, then you will be responsible for paying for the ticket(s) or cost
whether you are available or not to go.

The binder to sign-up for outings, shopping, and drives is in the Commonwealth Lounge
on the credenza under the TV. If you need assistance, please ask Deanna Garvin, Life
Engagement Coordinator or the Concierge. Sign-up sheets will be in the binder on the 1st
of each month.

Bus Transportation

Due to resident elected outings, the bus will be unavailable to transport residents for
any appointments on Tuesdays & Thursdays. If you need assistance making alternate
transportation arrangements, please contact the Concierge at the front desk. Please
provide 48 hours notice to the Concierge desk for ALL transportation requests.



January Happenings

Top Row: Left to Right: Sharon Schlatter and Cora Ellen McKinley ringing in the
New Year; Crystal Hamilton, Executive Director, Robin the RobinBrooke Bear
(Tim Collins) and Kristie Kronk, Chief Operating Officer of Arcadia Communities,
LLC; Shelly Young, Dining Room Manager, and Holly, the RobinBrooke Mascot,
doing trivia with the residents.

Middle Row: Left to Right: Sue Thompson showing the snowflake she made;
Willow Bloyd and Linda Skeeters at the Alice in Wonderland Tea; Denise
Johnston doing Wii bowling.

Bottom Row: Left to Right: Alice in Wonderland Tea: Vern Hatter and Wayne
Hayes; James and Kathy Crume; Nancy Ray and Faye Heck; Betty Belcher.




Crystal Hamilton
Executive Director
crystalh@robinbrooke.com

Marcia Thompson
Business Office Director
marciat@robinbrooke.com

Teresa New

Betty Wallace

Concierge
concierge@robinbrooke.com

Natasha Mackey
Director of Culinary Services
kitchen@robinbrooke.com

Shelly Young
Dining Manager
dietary@robinbrooke.com

Cindy Kennedy
Director of Life Engagement /Open Arms
ckennedy@robinbrooke.com

Mike DeRuiter
Director of Maintenance
miked@robinbrooke.com

Deb Sellers
Director of Resident Care & Wellness
debs@robinbrooke.com

Deanna Garvin
Life Engagement Coordinator
dthompson@robinbrooke.com

| SPREAD THE WORD :

Your opinion matters so please write a review

Go To: www.RobinBrooke.com
Choose REVIEWS and post your comments or experience
OR use the QR code

THANKYOU

NEIGHBOR

$1000

for Your Neighbor

Be rewarded for referring others to RobinBrooke. Refer
today and receive $1000 credit off one month's rent*
and your new neighbor will also receive $1000 credit.
For more information contact Crystal Hamilton.

Like and follow us on E’H .

Facebook for more

Living!

Hardin County Bookmobile
The bookmobile will be at RobinBrooke the 1st
& 3rd Tuesday of each month from 10:30 am
-11:00 am. Please contact the Hardin County
Library at (270) 769-6337 to confirm dates and
times as sometimes these are subject to
change.

Gratuity & Gifts

Just a reminder, RobinBrooke policy prohibits
individual employees from accepting any gifts
or cash. If you would like to show your
appreciation, just a smile and a simple thank
you will make our day. If you would like to do
something for all employees, contact Crystal
Hamilton, Executive Director.




